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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY OF SUISUN CITY POLICE 

DEPARTMENT REGARDING THE CLOSEOUT OF THE COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG-CV) PROJECT  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City of Suisun City Police Department will be conducting 

a public hearing at the regular meeting of the Suisun City Public Safety Subcommittee on October 19, 

2023, at 6:00 pm at the Suisun City Council Chambers, 701 Civic Center Boulevard, Suisun City, CA 

94585. All interested parties are invited to attend.  

 

The project funded two shelter beds at Shelter Solano, primarily in 2021.  

 

The City has expended $68,400 of the CDBG funding allocation, and does not have any unused CDBG 

grant funds to return to the State of California Department of Housing and Community Development, 

upon closeout of said grant. The purpose of the public hearing is for community members to hear about 

the successes of the project, and to discuss the grant’s closure.  
 

If you have any questions, you may contact Acting City Manager Aaron Roth via phone: (707) 421-

7373; or e-mail: aroth@suisun.com.   

 

DATED: October 3, 2023 
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